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To kembers and Guests of the Psychoanalytic Study Group:

The Executive Council of the Study Group has in the last few
months planned and initiated several new activities. These have been
announced at one or more meetings. However, since not all of the mem-
bers and guests have been present at the meetings, it is considered
advisable to inform you by letter about these activities.

A Literature Seminar (reports and discussions of important
psychoanalytic literature, past and present) has already met four times,
It will meet once a month, usually on a Friday evening at 8 o'clock.
The next meeting will be Thursday, May 27th at 8§ P.M.

An Bducation Seminar (psychoanalytic discussion of school
problems) has had two meetings. It will meet once a month, on a Satur-
day evening at 7:30 o'clock. It is open to members and guests who have
special interest in the field of education. Members of the staffs of
several schools of the vicinity will present for psychoanalytic discus-
sion problems met in their work, and members of the Study Group will
from time to time report discussions of educational problems in the
psychoanalytic literature, The next meeting will be held on Saturday,
June 5th, promptly at 7:30 P.M.

Finally, Dr. Simmel has offered to give a series of about
six Introductory Lectures on Psychoanalytic Fundamentals. These will
be given twice monthly on Saturday afternoons, from 5:30 to 6:15, in-
cluding the day of the Education Seminar, These lectures are intended
for guests and members whose knowledge about psychoanalysis is not
adequate to the discussions in Group meetings and seminars, and for
workers in related fields who may wish to get an introductory knowledge
of the subject. Some understanding of the subject matter contained in
these lectures should really be considered obligatory for those attend-
ing the Education Seminar or Literature Seminar, The first of these
lectures will be given on Saturday, June 5th, at 5:30 P.id. sharp.

A1l lectures and seminars are held at 901 South Hudson Avenue.
There are no fees in connection with these activities; members or guests
who are intérested in the seminars or lectures may apply to Dr., David
Brunswick or Mrs, M. Libbin,

May 14th, 1937

Secretary.
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